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Errata

At the request of the authors, we inform that in the article "Isolated sphenoid sinus lesions:
A tertiary hospital experience", published in the Portuguese Journal of Otorhinolaryngology
- Head and Neck Surgery, volume 60, Nº2 - December 2022, two authors were not included
in the authorship of the article by mistake, so the correction is here.
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